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The Tale of Charlettee 

My Next Chapter 

 

Before I tell you about my exciting new adventure, let me bring you up to speed. 

I continued racing in 2019 and 2020. I tried hard but my heart wasn’t in it. Racing 

just wasn’t my forte. I finished second, third and a few fourths but I never broke 

my maiden.  

My parents listened to me. They knew I wanted to do something and started 

putting a plan together. I was being retired from racing and came back to the farm 

for a few weeks to spend time with everyone. Then I packed my bags and went to 

New Beginnings Thoroughbreds in New Jersey. What a great place! 

The people at New Beginnings Thoroughbreds are wonderful and helped me to 

unwind from track life and get me ready for my next adventure. My parents visited 

me here and I couldn’t thank them enough! 

Before long, someone wanted to adopt me. I can’t say that I’m surprised – I am a 

gorgeous chestnut with style and flair! 

So proud to be a graduate of New Beginnings Thoroughbreds, I thanked everyone 

and off to Maine I went. I’m glad mom remembered to give me my winter coat! 

I arrived at Pendragon Farm Equestrian Center and received the warmest welcome 

from the nicest people!! I learned new things like jumping and everyone wants to 

admire me. I get pampered and even got a new halter with bling! I love it here!  

I recently started to perform in shows. I hope you can all catch my act someday. I 

feel I can truly shine now with the help from everyone at Pendragon! We are a 

great fit and best of all, I love them and they love me! 

Well, I must go to practice now. If you want to see more of me, follow Pendragon 

Farm Equestrian Center on Facebook or Pendragon_Eventing on Instagram! 

So long for now!   


